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Heller Statement on Passing of Ariel Sharon  

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the passing of former Israeli Prime Minister Ariel Sharon: 

"Ariel Sharon followed a long line of Israeli leaders dedicated to a secure and prosperous nation. Under his leadership, Israel flourished as a strong military presence in an often unstable region. Today, we join with our friend and ally Israel to remember the legacy and contributions of former Prime Minister Sharon,” Senator Dean Heller. 
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